
City of Scottsdale

From: NoReply
To: Projectinput
Subject: CASE-ZN-2022 Scottsdale 3200 North
Date: Saturday, September 24, 2022 4:19:42 PM

Scottsdale Road and Earll Drive already very crowded with multiple buildings. As usual my
concern is the long-term drought with limited water availability. I also fear the rents (if these
are apartments) will be high and thus unaffordable over $1000./month), views of Camelback
Mountain will be blocked, etc. -- sent by Carolyn Kinville (case# 6-ZN-2022)
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